Profile of 

Chaplaincy to the Wairarapa Hospital of the 

Wairarapa District DHB 

The Wairarapa District Health Board
The Wairarapa District Health Board is a progressive publicly-funded health organisation. It is responsible for funding and providing health services for a population of nearly 40,000 people living in the Wairarapa district of the North Island. 16% of hospital admissions are Maori.  The district is centred upon the town of Masterton. It spans from the ocean on the east to the Tararuas on the west and stretches south to Cook Strait and north to Mount Bruce. The DHB employs 650 staff. 
Hospital and Services

Health care is provided through the Wairarapa Hospital in Masterton and under contracts with Aged Residential Care providers, comprising a combination of dementia, hospital and residential level care.   

Wairarapa Hospital 

Wairarapa Hospital in Masterton was opened in 2006. It is a busy rural hospital   covering all aspects of secondary level care. It is a teaching hospital with links to the Wellington Medical School. Wairarapa Hospital’s 24 hour acute / emergency services cover medical, surgical, obstetric, paediatric assessment and rehabilitation for young and older adults and includes a 5 bed High Dependency Unit. Visiting specialists also provide services in a number of disciplines. The main provider of Tertiary services is Wellington Hospital 1.5 hours away. 
Chaplaincy Services

Since April 2011 chaplaincy services at the Wairarapa Hospital have been provided by a paid half-time Chaplain under the auspices of the Masterton Council of Christian Churches and the Interchurch Council for Hospital Chaplaincy (ICHC.) The national Chaplaincy Service throughout the country is provided on a 50/50 shared funding basis between the Ministry of Health on behalf of the government and the churches and community. A Hospital Chaplaincy Trust Board is being established to raise funds for the chaplaincy in the Wairarapa and to administer the Chaplaincy Service on behalf of the ICHC.
A permanent chaplain is being sought who will take over the work which has been started and develop the chaplaincy ministry with patients, their families and staff in the Wairarapa Hospital. 
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